
 

 

Inowrocław, March 12, 2020 

 

 

Announcement 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

In the view of the epidemiological situation in the country and acting in employees 

and contractors best interests, we hereby inform that we are constantly monitoring the 

situation of spreading the SARS-CoV-2 virus in Poland. Having in mind the good and welfare 

of the above mentioned, we follow the recommendations of the World Health Organization 

(WHO) to reduce risk of spreading COVID-19 disease caused by a virus. 

We have now minimized all business meetings and canceled participation in the 

upcoming events. Another step was to increase the amount of hygiene and disinfectants 

available at the plant and we introduced measures to limit an access to the company's 

premises. We also preventively introduced body temperature measurement, which includes 

all persons entering the Pozkal’ s site. 

At present, we can ensure that all production processes as well as all deliveries to our 

clients goes as planned and within the agreed deadlines. Understanding our customers’ 

concerns, we will keep you up to date on any possible disruptions in the production and  

supply chain. 

 

Best regards, 

Drukarnia POZKAL Sp. z o. o. Sp. komandytowa 


